
 

 

2013-14 Theme:  “Let us move on…..to maturity”.  Hebrews 6:1 

498 Tuscan Avenue 

Department of Education 

Box 3 

Hattiesburg, MS 39401 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Re:  Sarah Grunblatt 

I am writing in support of potential employment and/or further education for Mrs. Sarah 
Grunblatt.  I worked in conjunction with Ms. Sarah on a Master’s level course, EDU 572 Survey 
of Exceptional Children and Multi-cultural Education, during the Spring 2013 trimester at 
William Carey University.  Ms. Sarah served diligently as the University liaison between me and 
the graduate students enrolled in the New Orleans co-hort group.  

Ms. Sarah’s responsibilities included meeting regularly with the co-hort group, outlining 
assignments, previewing student work, and providing study details in preparation for various 
projects and assignments.  She worked tirelessly in meeting the co-hort students’ needs.  She was 
a fountain of encouragement and information needed for the students to be successful in the 
online course.  Ms. Sarah and I communicated regularly about assignments, progress, and course 
details.  

           I highly recommend Ms. Grunblatt for further educational opportunities and employment 
endeavors.  She is truly a “get it done” individual, commanding a passion for helping others, and 
she was a model graduate student, who received a near-perfect grade in my class.  

Sincerely, 

 

Brenda B. Thomas, Ph.D. 

Coordinator of Special Programs 

William Carey University  


